
WHTB 
VOICE OF TALLADEGA, INC 

TALLADEGA, ALA. 

December 4th, 1946 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD ## 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Please accept our thanks for your most 
interesting and correct verification of reception of 
thisstation on the morning of November 28th at which 
time our engineers were conducting equipment tests. 

We are grateful for the kind reTiarts on 
our transmission quality - and it's nice to know that 
WHTF is riding above the 24 hour stations that occupy 
the 1230 kc -Prequency. 

It is expected that soon after the first 
of the year WHTB will be on the air more often on early 
morning broadcasts and we sincerely hope to hear from 
you again. 

are 
With all good wishes of the season, we 

Cordially yours, 

Radio Station WHTB 

Manager 

'AFFILIATED WITH -AiUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM" 


